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K. G. Mendenhall
'Capt..MSC USN
Executive Secretary
Navy Radiation Safety Committee
Department of the Navy
Office of the Chief of Naval Operations
Washington, D. C. 20350-2000

- Gentlemen:

This is in response to your letter of December 20, 1990, requesting the
termination of Safeguards Amendment SG-2 to your NRC license No. SNM-1147.

Since License No. SNM-1147 has been terminated the safeguards amendment is
also terminated. . Accordingly, we agree that there is no longer a requirement
for the physical security plan specified in the safeguards amendment.

We further agree that while you possess material under NRC License No.
4523645-01NA (Navy Radioactive Materials Permit No. 45-60921-H1NP) which meets
the-definition of special nuclear material of low strategic significance
(10 CFR 73.2), you must follow the requirements of 10 CFR 73.67(f) and (g).

Questions should be directed to C. E. Gaskin, telephone number (301) 492-0649.

Sincerely.
06ginalSigned by
Thecce s.Sherr

Theodore S. Sherr, Chief
Domestic-Safeguards Branch
Division of Safeguards

and Transportation, NMSS
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